
From: Helen Webster
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Various responses
Date: 08 February 2018 09:02:20

 
 

 
From: Clair Shields 
Sent: 06 February 2018 09:29
To: Helen Webster
Subject: RE: Various responses
 

 
Re 1 Station Cottage – noted the additional plan but would maintain initial comments in
that the garage should have been built into the land rather than a platform built out as
this increases its prominence quite significantly.
 
Thanks,
 
Clair Shields
Planning Policy & Conservation Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
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